
Friday 17th December 2021       
           

   
 
 

 
 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
   

  
  
  

 

December  

Monday 20th – Christmas Parties  

Tuesday 21st – Last day of term 

Wednesday 22nd – Christmas Holidays   

January  

Wednesday 5th – Children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and 2 return 
to school  

Thursday 6th – Children in Years 3,4,5 and 6 return to school 

Monday 10th – Nurse Drop in Session 9am – 10am  

Visit to the Pantomime 

Year 1 and 2 children had a brilliant time at the 
Broadway Theatre watching Rapunzel - A Tangled 
Tale. The children enjoyed the story, loved the 
special effects, and sang along to all the modern 
songs. There were huge amounts of laughter, and all 
the children left with a smile on their face. It was 
wonderful and entertaining trip! 

http://www.eps.barking-dagenham.sch.uk/
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 Happy Christmas!  

Over 400 children visited Father Christmas this year 
in his special Eastbury Grotto. Children came from 
every year group to meet his helpers the 
Nutcracker, Penguin and Snowman. The children 
listened to a Christmas story, received a beautiful 
photo and small gift. Father Christmas lifted 
everyone’s spirits and spread Christmas cheer and 
happiness wherever he went. 

Christmas Lunch 

We had a wonderful Christmas lunch on the 8th 
December, with over 600 children joining in the 
celebrations.  Everyone looked stunning in their 
Christmas jumpers. It was lovely to see the children 
enjoying lunch together with the all the staff and 
listening to Christmas music. 

Eco Day 

We recently celebrated Eco Awareness Day by 
wearing green and learning all about how we can all 
do our part to reduce, reuse and recycle at 
Eastbury. Our Eco Warriors proudly wear their 
badges and have a number of important roles 
including turning off unused lights, closing windows 
at the end of the day and even litter picking during 
playtimes. The children learnt about how to dispose 
of our rubbish into general waste and recycling 
bins. Our playground now has new labelled bins to 
use. We look forward to ensuring we are as 
"GREEN" as we can be! 

Christmas Parties 

Every class will be celebrating Christmas in their 
classrooms with a party on Monday 20th December. 
All children can come to school in their party clothes 
on this day. Please send your child in with a small 
plate of food and a drink. Unfortunately, children will 
not be able to share food. 

Breakfast Club and Eagles 

There will be no eagles on Tuesday 21st December. 
Please remember to book in for Breakfast Club and 
Eagles by Monday 20th December for the for the 
first week back at school. Children return to school 
on Wednesday 5th and Thursday 6th January. 

Newsletters 

Please don’t forget to check out the Newsletters 

Reading  

Learning outside the classroom 

You can see the wonderful learning opportunities 
the teachers have created for your children to learn 
in fun and exciting ways. Winners of the special 
Christmas Raffle will be published soon.   

Christmas Wishes 

I hope you and your family and friends have a 
wonderful Christmas break together. Very best 
wishes for Christmas and the New Year, Mrs 
Shepherd and all the staff at Eastbury. 

https://sway.office.com/s0wxaLCTGuWDaAie?ref=Link
https://www.eps.barking-dagenham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/Outdoor-learning-newsletter-Autumn-2.pdf

